
USA Newsletter            June 2025
USA Union Officers:

Carey Casillo-Young President
Hewes Center Ext. 3068
Christopher Auge Vice Pres.
LoGuidice Center Ext. 2196
Angela Bacon Secretary
Maple Ave. Ext. 2391
Barbara Reinagal Treasurer
Baker Rd. Ext. 6414
____________________________________

Shelly Ackendorf Sick Bank
LoGuidice Ext. 2068

Meeting Dates 
24-25:

Sept.10th-Baker
Oct.8th-Hewes
Nov. 5th-Zoom

Dec. 10th-Zoom
Jan. 7th-Zoom
Feb. 4th-Zoom

March 4th-Zoom
April 8th-LoG

May 6th-Carrier
June 3rd-LoG

USA Building Reps:

Matt Girard     Baker Rd. Ext. 6419
Kristen Knab     Holland Ext. 6106
Stephanie Duenas Loguidice Ext. 2083
Heide Karin WNY P-Tech Ext. 2821
Amy Albright Hewes Ext. 3061
Denise Waterman Hewes Ext. 3060

Please click the link below to see which centers each 
Rep. covers.

Copy of Officer & Rep list 

Your USA Union Board met at Loguidice at 4pm on June 3rd for our last meeting of 
the school year!.  It has been quite a long year and everyone should be proud of the 
work they have done!  Summer months give a good chance to rest and recharge.  
Relax and take pride it what you have done this year!  We will see you in August for 
opening day or at your centers in September!  Be watching for events & gatherings 
coming your way in the fall.  If you are interested in joining your union board and 
making a difference for our members, please send a letter of interest to Carey 
Casillo-Young.

! Unions not only help 
their members-but 
perform acts of service 
to the community as 
well!  The italian dinner 
basket (left) has been 
donated for raffle to the 
WNY Foster Closet. The 
Buffalo Bills basket 
(right) is going to the 
Lindsay Matthews 
Memorial Scholarship 
Run.  Special shout out 
to Barbara Reinagel for 
assembling and 
distributing the baskets!

Our local union is huge and continuously adding new members!  It’s incredible the 
growth we have seen.  That is why we now have a website to keep you in the know 
as things happen!  Check in from time to time for updates on upcoming events and 
how we would like member to get involved!

https://docs.google.com/document/d/18_tgYoXOHdxIMotHL9Y0hLKvQZQE64RT6-CcDx3s5D8/edit?usp=sharing


Welcome to the Flip Side!

Opening day is not mandatory 
for 10-month employees.  You 

will get paid if you attend.

Thursday, August 28, 2025


